
Submitter: Marcia Veach 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

 

Voting by mail allows all kinds of people who are working or at home with children or 

have no transportation or some kinds of disabilities to be part of the democratic 

process in our wonderful state. I especially love that I really have time to sit down and 

read through the voters pamphlet, and even try to look up some things online if I’m 

not clear with the information in the voters pamphlet. I think this makes me a much 

more well-informed voter, plus I’m much more likely to vote. Requiring in person 

voting is like saying “we don’t want so many people voting.” Why should we be afraid 

of having more people vote? I truly love our mail in voting system. I think it’s a 

blessing for our state and really demonstrates that we care about our freedoms. 

Please do not let this bill pass your committee. Thanks for your time. 


